
Grant from the CPMT
Employers: the CPA Montréal relies on your cooperation!

The Parity committee of the automotive services industry in the Montréal region
509 Bélanger street, Montréal, Québec  H2S 1G5   Tel.: 514 288-3003   Fax: 514 288-2984

www.cpamontreal.ca

Courses objectives
The training courses offered through the CPA Montréal are developed by experts and meet your specific 
needs. They especially aim to support workers in their preparation for the final apprenticeship exam, as 
well as teach them the industry’s new practices. The grants received facilitate access to these training 
courses. Without financial support, many workers could not afford to take them. 

If one of your employees is eligible to receive financial support for training through the CPMTIf one of your employees is eligible to receive financial support for training through the CPMT’s grant, you 
will receive a form for you to provide the above-mentioned information. Rest assured that this information 
is only collected as part of this program and that it will be handled in a strictly confidential manner. For 
more information about the grant or the requested information, please do not hesitate to contact the 
Qualification and Training Development Department at 514 288-3003.

On behalf of the industry’s workers, thank you for your cooperation!

55
Training sessions targeted 
(preparatory to the exam and 
continuous learning courses)

Beneficiaries of 
financial support for 

training

2,00$
Registration fees 
per hour of 
training

660

Key Numbers

The Parity committee of the automotive services industry in the Montréal region (CPA Montréal) has 
recently obtained a major grant from the Workforce Skills Development and Recognition Fund of the 
Commission des partenaires du marché du travail (CPMT). This means that many of the industry’s workers 
will benefit from financial support for training during fall 2014 and winter 2015. However, to comply with 
the CPMT’s terms, the CPA Montréal must seek your cooperation.

Crucial information
Being the administrator of the grant and as Emploi-QuébecBeing the administrator of the grant and as Emploi-Québec’s partner, the CPMT requires that the CPA 
Montréal provides the name, the Quebec Enterprise Number (NEQ) and the total payroll for 2014 of the 
employers. The CPA Montréal therefore needs to get this information from you. This is a mandatory 
condition for receiving funding. Without this information, it will be impossible for the CPA Montréal to 
provide workers the training courses at the subsidized price to which they are entitled.

>> Your partner for a skilled and certified workforce


